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NO on HB2005.  There is sneaky language in here that will force lawful gun owners 

to serialize nearly every single part on their firearms.  Requiring a background check 

to buy something as simple as a barrel or hand guard. This is not going to save any 

lives, it will harm local businesses and restrict lawful gun owners freedoms.   We 

have safe storage laws, we have background checks, we have consequences for 

guns stolen from gun owners. This is unnecessary and any gun owner who knows 

the laws can clearly see that.   More serial numbers on the same gun will not prevent 

the drug turf wars we have seen since Measure 110 passed.  Address the fentanyl 

overdoses and deaths which actually are killing people.  


